
 TOWN OF WHITINGHAM 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

 

REGULAR MEETING 

 

October 05,  2016 

 

 
ATT: Brad Lackey, Dana Dix, Brad York. 

 

 Meeting called to order at 7:04 PM. 

 

No changes or additions to the agenda. 

 

A motion was made by Dana Dix to purchase a metal detector to help in finding grave markers 

with a price not to exceed $579. 

A discussion of metal detectors followed. 

Motion was seconded by Brad Y. & all in favor. 

 

There was a discussion about the Jewell Cemetery maintenance. Tyler Resch, a decedent of the 

Jewell family, was contacted to find out if the family was still maintaining the cemetery. He said 

“they were not doing the maintenance anymore, but his family had been there recently and 

someone else had done the maintenance”. At this point, it is not clear who cleaned up the Jewell 

cemetery this year. 

 

In Sadawga cemetery, Dana and Brad L. had recently been measuring for Lots 196 & 197 and 

found that the existing grave stones were off the lots toward “open space”. So it was determined 

that an extra 2 feet could be added to these 2 lots making them a total of 12 feet long and, 

therefore, making the grave stones located on the lots. 

 

There was a discussion if donations made to the cemeteries should be deposited into the 

investment account. Further discussion with Almira Aekus is necessary before making a decision. 

 

More maps need to be printed out so Brad York has copies. 

 

A motion was made by Brad Y. to buy a binder for cremation sketches to better keep track of the 

cremations and where they were being buried. 

Motion was seconded by Brad Y. & all in favor. 

 

Dana made a motion to adjourn, Brad Y. seconded at 8:42 pm. All in favor. 

 


